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10 May 2017

Whitsunday Regional Council
PO Box 104

Proserpine QLD 4800
Attention: Shane Neville

Dear Shane

Whitsunday LGIP Final Review

Queensland
Government

Department of
Transport and Main Roads

Thank you for submitting the Whitsunday Regional Council LGIP for final review.

TMR is satisfied that Whitsunday Regional Council has consulted with Department of
Transport and Main Roads during the LGIP preparation and that we have reviewed the

documentation.

TMR supports the proposed schedule of works identifying the upgrading of certain roads to
meet road hierarchy requirements and providing parallel routes where possible.

We understand that TMR will have further opportunity to provide comments during the State
Interest Review, as part of Stage 2 — Step 4 of the LGIP Section of MALPI.

Yours sincerely

District Director

Mackay/Whitsunday District
Program Delivery & Operations
2/44 Nelson Street, Mackay 4740

PO Box 62 Mackay QLD 4740

Telephone +61 7 4951 8555

Website  www.tmr.qgld.gov.au

Email mackay.office@tmr.qld.gov.a
ABN 39 407 690 291



